
DII Industries, LLC Asbestos PI Trust 
 

 
Trust Update          Solo Page 
20180917 

 
 

TRUST UPDATE – September 18, 2018 
 

 
 
Supplemental Payments:  As a result of the recent increase in the Trust’s Payment 
Percentage, supplemental payments will be made to eligible claimants whose claims 
were paid a Payment Percentage below 60%.  The supplemental payments will equal 
60% of the Liquidated Value of a claim less the amount of any previous payments.  In 
accordance with Section 5.1(c) of the Trust Distribution Procedures (“TDP”), any 
supplemental payments that amount to less than $100 shall not be paid. 
 
Beginning in early October, firms will receive an email from the Delaware Claims 
Processing Facility (“DCPF”) which attaches a Representation Acknowledgement and 
list of claims eligible for the supplemental payments.  Upon execution and return of the 
Representation Acknowledgement and list of claims to DCPF, the Trust shall disburse 
the supplemental payments in accordance with the TDP.  Due to the time needed to 
process the supplemental payments, the Trust does not contemplate making these 
payments before October 22, 2018.  
 
 
 


